From: Esmat, Amal [RISK]

Sent: Thursday, December 11, 2014 12:42 PM

To: 'j.fabrizio_daa@gemsedu.com'; 'a_arcello_daa@gemsedu.com'
Subject: A Big Thank You to the Big Chill Champions!

Dear Ms. Fabrizio and Mr. Andrew,

Thumbs up for a great job done with the children this morning. Tremendous effort put by everyone by
what a wonderful result)

Thank you for all the effort, for bringing the artistic inner of our kids out, and for making us enjoy them in
such a memorable and great way. Well done!

On behalf of Ghaliya and our family we wish you and your families lovely holidays) Merry Christmas to
all

Kind regards,

Amal
Mum of Ghaliya Wahby - KG2 HJ



